Delphos FFA participates in Job Interview Contest
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Three Delphos FFA members recently participated in the Sub District Job Interview Contest.
They include, from left, Caitlin Landwehr, Sophia Wilson and Courtney Vanschoyck. The
contest places students in a job interview like setting, requiring them to fill out a job application,
go through an interview, and write a follow-up letter. The students had to send their cover letter
and resumes in advance. Landwehr placed fifth in the Senior Division, Wilson placed second in
the Freshman Division and Vanschoyck placed second in the Senior Division. Wilson and
Vanschoyck will move onto district competition.




